
 
Solon Township 

Notice to the Public  
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Accuracy Test for the August 6, 2024 Primary Election will 
be conducted by the Solon Township Election Commission on Wednesday July 24, 2024 at 7:00 
P.M. at the Solon Township Hall, 9191 S. Kasson St. Cedar, MI  49621.  

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the program and computer that will 
be used to tabulate the results of the election counts the votes in the manner prescribed by law. 

Shirley I. Mikowski 
Solon Township Clerk 
231-228-7578 
 
 


